
Royal Liverpool Philharmonic – March 2022 

This week, we took a group of our children to see the Royal Liverpool Philharmonic 

Orchestra’s “Musical Tracks” Schools Concert! These concerts have been running for 

80 years and are attended by 18000 children every year! 

Our fun-filled concert was presented in partnership with National Museums Liverpool, 

and explored the topic of migration. We also got to sing a specifically commissioned 

song, “Songs of Home in Hope Street”, accompanied by the orchestra!  

The visit was thoroughly enjoyed by all staff and pupils that attended.  

 


